
                                                                                    

OFFICIAL 

 

 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

 

 
I 

Infrastructure & Highways 
C/o Municipal Buildings 

Earle Street, Crewe 

CW1 2BJ  

Tel: 01270 686369  

 
Email: paul.hurdus@cheshireeast.gov.uk  

 

DATE: 7 February 2020 OUR REF:HighwaysDC/PH YOUR REF: TRO0100054 

Please Contact: Paul Hurdus 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Re: Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55  
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development  
Consent for M54 to M6 Link Road Project  
 
Adequacy of consultation request 
 
I write in relation to the above and  in reponse to your letter dated 31 Janaury 2020.  
 
I can confirm that from Cheshire East Council’s perspective the developer has complied with the 
following duties under the Planning Act 2008:  
 
Section 42 Duty to consult. 
Section 47 Duty to consult the local community. 
Section 48 Duty to publise. 
 
I trust that the above information is helpful to you at this time. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Paul Hurdus 
Highways Development Manager  

mailto:paul.hurdus@cheshireeast.gov.uk

